
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
Date:   8th April 2011 

 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
UNION/EMPLOYEE CONSULTATION COMMITTEE WEDNESDAY 20TH APRIL 2011 
 
I refer to your recently circulated agenda for the above meeting and now enclose the 
following item: 
 
Part One – Open Items 
 
Agenda Item 7 - Feedback from Budget Savings Report (Pages 100 to 115). 
 
Please note that the original report from the meeting held on 23rd February 2011 is 
included at pages 108 to 115. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
To: Chairman & Members of the Union/Employee Consultation Committee 
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